
Notice of Special Meeting of Charleston Atlantic Presbytery 

 At the request of the Shepherding Team, composed of more than two teaching elders and 
more than two ruling elders from different congregations, the Moderator of Charleston Atlantic 
Presbytery, in accordance with section M-3.0102 of the Manual of Administrative Operations, has 
called a Special Meeting of Charleston Atlantic Presbytery to be held on April 17, 2024 at 2:00 
p.m. to be held via Zoom. 

Items of Business 

 The business of the meeting shall be limited to consideration of the following: 

 1. A request pursuant to section M-2.0103 of the Manual of Administrative Operations 
to suspend the provision of section M-3.0116 of the Manual of Administrative Operations limiting  
the circumstances when a meeting of presbytery may be conducted electronically to extreme 
circumstances defined as when “a situation exist[s] in which it is unsafe for the presbytery to meet 
in person as scheduled, and the situation does not seem likely to be resolved in the quarter in which 
the meeting regularly is scheduled.” 

 2. Consideration of the attached Joint Resolution of Charleston Atlantic Presbytery 
and the Presbytery of New Harmony. 

Logistical Instructions 

 Participation in this meeting shall be open to all members of Charleston Atlantic Presbytery 
and all commissioners duly elected by the sessions of this presbytery who register for the meeting.    
As this will be a joint meeting of two presbyteries via Zoom, we will be working under the 
following logistic limitations:  

- On-line Registration for the meeting will open on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 and will close 
at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, April 15, 2024.  Participants can register online at 
www.capresbytery.org. 

- After registration closes, every registered member and commissioner will receive an 
electronic invitation to the meeting with a Zoom link.  This invitation will be a personal 
invitation that cannot be forwarded.  A reminder message with the link will be sent on 
the morning of the meeting. 

- Actual participation in the Zoom conference will be limited to those individuals 
registered. 

- We will live stream the meeting.   Those wishing to observe the meeting may use the  
following link:   https://www.youtube.com/@newharmonypresbytery3656/streams.  

 

 April 2, 2024      /s   David S. Yandle                      
       David S. Yandle 
       Stated Clerk  
       Charleston Atlantic Presbytery 


